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2N° March 2021

Dear Resident
RE: Intercoms in Block A — Main Transformer

This letter is to advise that the Goulden House Estate Office is aware that the Intercoms are non-
operational in Block A.

| can advise that the failure of the Intercoms is due to the Main Transformer Power Supply, | can
also advise that a new transformer has already been ordered and will be fitted in the next 48 hours.

Our sincerest of apologies for the inconvenience caused.
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd.

Please Stay Safe

Yours Sincerely

Annie Gleeson MSc
Estate Manager
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